
APPENDIX B

ARNSIDE NATIONAL PRIMARY SCHOOL – POSSIBLE NURSERY PROVISION CONSULTATION ANALYSIS 2010

Introduction:  Between 1 November and 10th December 2010 a consultation exercise was conducted seeking views of stakeholders and the local community on the possibility of a change of age range at Arnside National School in order to accommodate a nursery provision.

Summary of responses:  A total of 45 responses were received during the consultation period.  

Those responding included the governing body of a nearby school, Headteacher of a local secondary school, Partnerships & Communities Officer for SLDC and the Corporate Director for Cumbria Children’s Services.

91.1% (41) of respondents supported the proposal for a change of age range to establish a nursery provision, 2.2% (1) against with 6.6% (3) neutral.

Q1.   I support the proposal/I do not support the proposal

42 respondents answered this question.  41 were in support of the proposal with 1 against.

Q2.  
Additional comments

	Comment
	Occurrences

	An excellent idea as a parent who would apply for a place
	6

	Excellent idea currently a lack of good quality pre-school provision in Arnside
	10

	Much needed facility but need more details regarding staffing/classroom organization, etc
	3

	Would there be more than one intake date?
	1

	Need for full day nursery provision, so could not take up a place for half a day
	2

	Concern about parking and extra congestion around school
	1

	Would children outside the catchment area be catered for with transport provided?
	1
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